STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK

i College at Plattsburgh

Faculty of Arts and Science
Department of Art
(518) 564-2180

April 4, 1978

Steina Vasulka
257 Franklin Street
Buffalo, New York 14202

Dear Steina:

I just wanted to thank you for coming up to Plattsburgh and sharing
your work with us, We felt your presence and interest encouraged further
exploration in video art by the students. The response was extremely positive
by everyone who saw your work and technical explanations, I personally
was intrigued with your use of digital "block imagery'". I would be interested
in seeing how your set-up works and hope that someday you and Woody have
workshop type sessions for artists to learn various aspects of video that
aren't readily available in most places.

Again, let me thank you for accepting our invitation because it was
very enlightening.

Most sincerely,
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Rick Salzman

RS/cg
cc: Judith Van Wagner

P. S. Please let me know if there are any delays in receiving your slight
honorarium. It usually takes 3-4 weeks.,
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